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March 9th, 2017
Dear Parents,

The students have been learning about bugs as part of our PYP Unit of Inquiry “Sharing the Planet - Minibeasts”.  To support this unit, KG1 will be taking a trip to The Butterfly Garden to learn more about butterflies and their lifecycle.
This field trip will take place on Thursday, April 13th, 2017.  The cost for entrance to the Butterfly Garden is 50 AED.  

If you would like your child to participate, please complete the bottom portion and return it to school with the trip fee by Thursday, March 23rd, 2017.  
Sincerely,

KG1 Teachers
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Please note that there is no personal GWA-Dubai medical/emergency insurance for students on any school excursions off campus. Parents should procure personal medical/emergency coverage for their child(ren) while living in the UAE. 

I give permission for my child to attend this field trip. 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________ Class: ______KG1-MH______________ 

Parent’s Signature: ____________________________________ Date: ____________________________ 

Emergency Contact Number: _______________________________________________ 
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